Sisterhood Plans Lunch and Fashion Show

A Donor Luncheon will be given by the Sisterhood of the New Hope
Congregation on Tuesday, May 14, 1963, at the Social Hall of the New
Hope Synagogue, 1625 Crest Hill Ave. in Roselawn. Mrs. Fred Schulein
fs Chairman, Mrs. Sig Susskind and Mrs. Jesse Kropveld are Co-
Chairmen. A musical skit, written and directed by Mrs. Max Rohrbach,

will be featured. There will be also a fashion show with Mrs. Herbert |
Seelig as moderator. Reservations may be made by calling Mrs. Schu- |-

lein (351-3756), Mrs. Susskind (281-4472) or Mrs. Kropveld (351-5454).
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